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§20054.  Integrated treatment and recovery for families
The department shall develop and fund housing-based programs employing evidence-based 

strategies in a holistic approach to recovery for vulnerable families affected by substance use disorder.  
The programs must treat mothers affected by substance use disorder who have at least one child under 
10 years of age when entering the program in an integrated family care model.  The programs must 
provide to a mother in the program stable housing and comprehensive services that support recovery 
and unification with that mother's children.  Comprehensive services provided include all of the 
following: care coordination, health care, child care, early childhood education, home supports, after-
school programming, parenting education, treatment for mental health and substance use disorder, 
postsecondary education, community-based transportation and employment supports.  The programs 
must include coordinated data collection to assess long-term recovery outcomes, transition to 
employment and independence for mothers participating in the programs.  [PL 2019, c. 501, §5 
(AMD).]
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